Brooklyn Conservation Commission

Meeting Minutes

November 2, 2015
Present: D. Wimmer, J. Noel, M. Oatley, C. Merrill, H. Adams, B. Thornton
D. Heilemann absent with notice.
Review of October 5, 2015 minutes tabled to the next meeting.
No subdivision reviews.
No new business.
Commission discussed the budget. Receipts for Spooky Nights will be forwarded to Sherri Soucy for

reimbursement. The Commission discussed signs for Riverside Park. The Commission discussed Spooky
Nights.

The Commission discussed erosion at the Davis Park trail. D. Wimmer to contact Bucky Lohbusch. The

Commission discussed the issue of homeless people residing at Riverside Park. J. Noel to contact Bucky
Lohbusch.

No old business.

No correspondence.

CACIWC’s 38th Annual Meeting & Environmental Conference is scheduled for Saturday, November 14,
2015 at the Villa Capri Banquet Facility located at 906 N. Colony Road Wallingford, CT 06492. B.

Thornton to attend. www.caciwc.org. D. Wimmer to renew the BCC's membership and pay our yearly
dues.

C. Merrill addressed the commission concerning a story that Charlie Rose did on recycling.

Motion to adjourn made by J. Noel. Seconded by B. Thornton. Unanimously approved at 8:17 pm. The
next meeting is scheduled for December 7, 2015.

Respectfully submitted,




